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Transform 285/400:
Mount Vernon Highway Traffic
Switch & Demolition

THINGS TO KNOW

Contact Us
Web: www.dot.ga.gov/BS/Projects/SpecialProjects/I285SR400
Email: transform285400@dot.ga.gov
Social: #Transform28540
Project Hotline: (404) 609-4609

Things to Know
• Some turns will be restricted on Mount 		

   Vernon Highway.

• Pay attention to new roadway       		

   configuration.

• Be mindful of posted speed limits.

• Expect detours on Mount Vernon Highway 	

   during demolition.

*Information and schedule are subject  
to change.

The Transform 285/400 project team will
be conducting a traffic switch on the
Mount Vernon Highway bridge over SR
400. The traffic switch is anticipated to 
occur in February. Demolition of the
old Mount Vernon Highway bridge is to
happen in Q1 2020.


